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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC000017   PCN DATE: August 1, 2022 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 

PARTS AFFECTED: 

All standard Stewart Connector part numbers produced in Stewart’s North American manufacuturing 
sites in Mexico and Pennsylvania 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

Standard Stewart Connector product offering 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Updated label specification in-line with ECIA industry guidelines 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

See attached file with details.  This change will not affect the product in any way.  The implementation 
will be handled as a running change so products labeled under the old specification will be shipped until 
inventory is depleted. 

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

9/1/2022  

 

 

SIGNATURE: 

 
Derek Imschweiler 
General Manager 
Stewart Connector 




